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Informational Items 

• Actions taken:  

- The position of web-master has been added to the ASCT 

and filled  

- Our Gratitude Breakfast, held on 28 October 2023, was a 

huge success and enjoyed by all in attendance 

- We are currently working on updating our By-Laws 

• Meetings:  

- The General Membership Meeting was held on 21 September 

2023, during which the nomination committee led the process 

of voting in the Chair and Alternate Secretary 

- The next General Membership Meeting will be held via Zoom 

only on 18 April 24 at 6:30 pm. A flyer has been disseminated. 

- The Steering Committee meets monthly via zoom 

• Successes: 

- A new user-friendly website has been created 

- The ASCT has its own Zoom account used for hosting meetings 

- Our nomination committee positions are filled 

- Our office is open Monday - Friday. Hours are posted on line. 

 

 

 



• Challenges: 

- The ASCT has the following vacancies: Alt Chair, Treasurer, 

Secretary and Public Outreach 

- Attendance at the General Membership meetings is minimal; 

however, we hope that will change with virtual meetings 

- We have no Public Outreach plans at this time 

- We have not yet updated our budget 


